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Notice: Town of East Windsor PZC to Host Informational Workshop 

Awarded State Funding for Sidewalks in Broad Brook 

 
The Town of East Windsor is the recipient of funds awarded by the Connecticut Department of Transportation’s Community 

Connectivity Grant Program – 2019.   

The overall project consists of the installation of approximately 6, 835 linear feet of sidewalks to connect with existing sidewalks 

and establish a 2.5-mile safe pedestrian access loop to many uses and amenities.  Roads included in this project are Old Ellington 

Rd, Windsorville Rd, Rye St, Reservoir Ave, and Depot St. 

East Windsor PZC will hold an informational workshop immediately following their regularly scheduled meeting on 

February 28, 2023.  Meeting to be held at Town Hall, 11 Rye Street Broad Brook at 6:30 pm.  This meeting may be 

attended remotely via Zoom.   

 

Journal Inquirer editions:  February 11, 2023, and February 17, 2023   

cc: 
 Jason Bowsza, First Selectman  
 Len Norton  

Amy Lam, Town Clerk   
Helen Totz, Assessor    
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